
  

 

Today 

 
Nursery – Michelle Nofziger (Janelle Beck); Sunday School – Amanda Wyse  
 

Sound – Keith Short; Video – Aaron Wyse; Projection – John Dinius  
 

No Sunday School classes will be meeting today! 
 

11:00am  Family Fun Day for everyone! 
 

6:00pm  Gospel Drive-In at Harrison Lake with Lockport Bluegrass Band 
 

 

 

This Week at Lockport 

 
FRIDAY 
   

 5:30pm  The MYF will meet at the church to go to a Ft. Wayne Tincaps game. 
 

NEXT SUNDAY 
 

 9:30am Eric Wagler and Ten Talents will be with us for our worship service.    

Other participants will be Andrew Spotts – worship leader and Pastor Matt  

Weaver – sharing and prayer.  There will also be a dedication for Macaiah  

Wyse.                

 Nursery – Jenny Stuckey (Laurin Wyse); Sunday School – Donna Chupp 
 

 Sound – Caleb Waidelich; Video – Josh Wyse; Projection – Brian Rufenacht 

  

  

Sharing Together in Community 
 

Congratulations to Jackson Kelley and Lexie King who were united in marriage on 

Saturday, July 8!  They will be living at 2177 Co Rd 21, Archbold, OH 43502. 

 

Address  If you would like to send Joyce Graber a card with a note of 

encouragement her address is Greencroft Healthcare Gables, 1225 Greencroft Dr, 

Room 506, Goshen, IN 46526. 

 

Thank you from the Mennonite Central Committee for your My Coins Count 

collection this year, helping families around the world gain access to fresh water!  

Lockport collected a total of $2,334.48 this year for MyCC.  These funds will help 

MCC partners assist communities with projects like piping water to villages in 

Nepal, capturing water in Bolivia, drilling wells in Nicaragua and DR Congo and 

protecting water through building latrines in Uganda.  Having access to clean water 

improves family health, diet, income, safety, helps families stay together and offers 

dignity to those who benefit.  Thank you for the many ways you support this work of 

improving the lives of families around the world in the name of Christ. 

Les Gustafson-Zook, MCC MyCC Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Capital Improvement Fund  Last Sunday you received in your mailbox a letter about 

our current fellowship hall building project.  We need to submit half of the estimate as a 

down payment to the contractor in order to be on the list for them to come in the future.  

Please read the letter and consider giving to the project.  We will be having a special 

offering for this soon.  Stewardship Committee 

 

Gary’s Transition  Gary’s last day with Inlet will be July 23.  He will be starting at 

Lockport on September 1 after taking some time to rest, rejuvenate, and vacation with 

Sandy for their anniversary.  Continue to be in prayer for Inlet during this transition and 

for Gary and Sandy as they say goodbye and begin to prepare to be a part of Lockport. 

 

Summer Elective for the 2nd Half: Starting next week, July 23, our next round of 

Adult Sunday School electives will begin.  We will all be studying together the same 

RightNow Media series: “Jesus in our Generation” by Ben Stuart.  The goal is for this 

to be intergenerational with lots of conversation and a time where we are united in 

study together.  For these six weeks (July 23-August 27), there will be two classes, one 

in each overflow facilitated by class leaders.  We are asking that you split yourselves up 

accordingly for good conversation.  After worship, the primary and youth Sunday 

School classes and teachers will be dismissed to go to Sunday School.  We ask that 

everyone else remain in their seats and the video lesson will be played.  After this we 

will break for coffee and soda time, then re-gather at the either north or south overflow 

to discuss the video.  We recognize this is a change from how our typical dismissal for 

Sunday School goes, but after a lot of thought and discussion we felt this was the best 

way for those to not miss out on the content.  We recognize the importance of 

fellowship during the coffee and soda time.  We hope people can make it back to class 

for the beginning of the discussion, but we want people to be able to join a class at any 

point.  Thanks for walking alongside us as we try something new!  We appreciate your 

cooperation and look forward to feedback from you.  Christian Education Team 

 

Burger Bash:  Friday, August 4 at Ruihley Park Pavilion, Archbold, from 5:30-7pm.  

Come enjoy burgers from Brookview, slaw, chips, beans and ice cream. Just after 7pm, 

Jim Barron Comedy Magic Show will be under the bandstand.  Bring lawn chairs or 

blankets.  Your free-will donations will benefit Growing Hope Globally. 

 

“Behind the Walls”  If you are interested in being part of the Bill Glass Crusade 

“Behind the Walls” at the Adrian-Ypsilanti, MI Prison on August 12, there is just one 

week left to sign up.  For information, contact John Dula at 419-212-4993 or fill out the 

forms at www.behindthewalls.com.  

 

Lockport Seniors 60+:  Are you ready for some baseball?  On Sunday, August 13 the 

bus and a driver are available to take us to a Toledo Mud Hens game, which starts at 

4:05pm.  Since this is not a scheduled “senior day”, the tickets are $11 each, with the 

option of buying an $8 coupon for a hot dog, chips and drink.  Please let Donna or 

Gloria know if you are interested in going.  Deadline is Sunday, July 23, and payment to 

Donna will be due at that time.  (Note: there will also be a $2 surcharge.) 

 

 

 

 

 

Prayer List 
 

Prayers of Intercession for:  

The family of Sheila Stockburger  

in her passing 

Others with health concerns: 

Joyce Graber, Art Chupp, Dave 

Votaw, Paul Nofziger, Harvey Bok, 

Valeria Wyse, Ron Stockburger, 

Wyatt Lumbrezer, Larry 

Langenderfer, Barb Mabus, Donna 

Kelly, Bill Stuckey, Donna Wyse, 

Carl Short, Rollin Miller, Bruce 

Yancey, Tyler Mignin, Shauna 

Rasor, Chris Bauman, Stella 

Campbell, Steve Gruenhagen, Dan 

Stuckey, Elizabeth Schmucker, 

Mildred Fahrni 

Our Church Family: 

Richard & Conna Grieser, Seniors  

of the week 

The Church in Mission 

Lukas Schaffner family, serving  
with Life Action in Michigan 

Isaac and Jacinda Dahl, serving  

with MCC in Juarez, Mexico  

Shalom Ministries 

The Sanctuary of Williams County 

CCNO Prison Ministry 

Pray for the Youth Venture teams  

in Benin & Indonesia (Mission  

Minders) 
 

Global Requests 
The Russian Ukraine turmoil 
 

Other Requests 
Gary & Sandy Stuckey & Inlet  

Mennonite Church in transition 

 



 

 

 

School Kit Challenge!! 

 

Here are the items that are 

needed for a school kit: 
 

• 4 spiral or perforated 

pages notebooks (8.5” x 

10.5” and 70 sheets) 
 

• 8 new unsharpened 

pencils 
 

• 1 ruler (flat, good 

quality, must indicate 

30 cm; inch markings 

optional) 
 

• 12 colored pencils (in 

packaging) 
 

• 1 large eraser 
 

• 4 new black or blue 

ballpoint pens 
 

• Sharpener will be 

provided 
 

The children will put the kits 

together during Sunday 

School on July 30.  Items can 

be left on the table in the 

breezeway! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Attendance & Offerings Last Sunday 

 
                  Worship Service               136  

 

      Budget                  $3,905.00  

     CPC Women’s Health Resource              $100.00 

     Dollar Offering                  $88.00 

      

        

 

 

Coming Events 

                      
    Aug 1        Fun Day at Ruihley Park  

    Aug 13       Lockport Seniors 60+ to Mud Hens game

       

 

 

 

Mission Minders 

 
Mennonite Mission Network requests prayer for the Youth Venture teams that are 

spending two weeks in Benin and Indonesia.  Pray for the seven participants at 

each location, their group leaders and their hosts.  Pray that this experience will 

help build the global body of Christ. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 

09269 County Road 21N, Stryker, Ohio 43557 

www.lockportmennonite.com 

Secretary Barb Crossgrove 419-682-1831 

office.lockport@gmail.com 

Lockport Projection System 

projection.lockport@gmail.com 

Pastor Matt Weaver 419-682-1831 

330-340-0050 

matt.lockport@gmail.com 
 

Ohio Conference web site: www.ohiomennoniteconference.org 

 

Elders 

 

Jo Short 419-551-0065                                                     Jeff Roth 419-445-0223   

Jeff Wyse 419-388-3108                                             Kayla King 419-572-0868 

 

Lockport Mennonite Church 
July 16, 2023 

 

 

Prelude  
 

Welcome and Call to Worship  
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Offering  
 

Announcements, Sharing and Prayer 
 

Congregational Singing 
 

Scripture      Revelation 3:1-6 
 

Sermon           “Wake Up!” 
 

Song of Response 
 

Sending  
 

Worship Leader – Pat King 

Music – Cobb Family 

Scripture Reader – Lowen Stuckey 

Sermon – Pastor Matt Weaver 

Sharing & Prayer – Jeff Roth 
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